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Evacuation of Indian nationals from Libya through Tunisia 
 

 

 
 Since 1st August, 2014, Indian nationals leaving Libya are transiting through 
Tunisia en route to India. The Embassy of India in Tunis has worked closely with the 
Government of Tunisia, which has facilitated this evacuation on humanitarian grounds. 
 
 A special flight of Air India was operated out of Djerba on 6th August, 2014 on 
which many Indian nationals were evacuated. The Embassy of India in Tunis is grateful 
to the Government of Republic of Tunisia for the assistance it has consistently provided 
in the evacuation of Indians from Libya.  
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